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CEO Update Summer 1 2025​
 
Welcome to my summer update after such a short and 
jam packed half term. As promised, as The Howard’s 
Easter was on the last day of term, here is a little 
recognition of their event, what a wonderful bonnet 
parade, we hope that you had a super Easter period.    
​
Richard Crosse’s worship council led our Trust worship 
on creativity launching the value and our study of Saint 
Catherine of Bologna. 

 
We are grateful to all of our staff for their priority of preparing 
our Year 6 children for SATs. Thank you to all our staff, 
children and families for all their  hard work, especially in 
supporting our children academically and emotionally,  
ensuring the children achieve their best in these 
assessments. Regardless of outcomes we know our children 
are high school ready and are able to embrace their next 
steps and that is the most important thing. This is only one 
measure of success and our children are well rounded, 

confident children with many gifts and talents. We ‘look forward’ to our multiplication and 
phonics checks after half term and again thank staff for their preparation and support.   
 
Last week saw two schools have inspections. We are so proud of all our staff, children and community Anson who had 
their SIAMS inspection (the report is ready to read - https://anson.staffs.sch.uk/our-school/ofsted-report scroll down to the 
bottom of the page. What a beautiful report outlining the daily lived vision and values at Anson.  
​
St Andrews had their OFSTED inspection and whilst the report and outcomes aren't 
ready to share (we don't have the 
report yet and aren't allowed to until it is 
available) we are immensely grateful 
to the staff, children, families and 
community for their hard work and 
achievements. 
 
All schools enjoyed Boccia held at 
The Howard and Anson.​  

 

The Netball final between 
Richard Cross and All 
Saints was a wonderful 
evening demonstrating 
teamwork and 
communication. Richard 
Crosse won the Trophy and 
everyone had a super time.   
 

Tuesday saw our magnificent ‘Movie Night’ across 5 of our schools. It was a vibrant and special evening taking us from 
Galaxies, to troll and ogre kingdoms, the emerald city, pride lands and chimney sweep London! What a wonderful 
community filled evening. Thanks once again to our  staff for all their hard work and the 
children for practicing and having such a wonderful time. ​

​
We hope you have a super Whitsun week or weeks depending on 
which school you are at and that you manage to carve out some family 
time. We look forward to seeing you all for our final,  summer term of 
the year. ​
​ ​ From Charlene Gethin and Ralph. 

 


